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From the Head Teacher  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

A huge ‘Thank You’, to those parents who 
helped when we had an emergency situation 
on site this week.  It was amazing to see how 
you took control of the traffic and assisted 
in directing  parents. 
 
Due to the straightforward thinking of    
others,  the pathway for the  emergency   
ambulance was kept clear.  Goodness knows 
what would have happened if we had the  
normal traffic chaos in Oliver Street! 
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N: Lawand 1S: Tameem 

2R:  Majid 2G  Seyvash 

3V: Dahen 3B: Alex 

4B:  Holly 4L: Sara 

5B: Mina 5A: Kasim 

6P Shada 6C:  Daniela 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for: 

A Great Attitude to Reading 
 
 

 

Drinks 
 

Parents just a quick reminder when you send 
your children  into school with drinks . Please 
only send water . It is also a good idea to 
clearly write your child's name on the water 
bottle. 

Diary Dates 
 

Please note holiday dates: 
 

October half term starts Saturday          
24th October 2020 and ends on            
Sunday 1st November 2020.   
There will be 2 teacher training days 
Monday the 2nd November and Tuesday 
3rd November 2020. Children are ex-
pected in school on  Wednesday 4th Novem-
ber 2020 
 

End of Autumn term starts Saturday 19th 
December 2020 and ends Sunday 3rd of 
January 2021 

Flu Vaccinations 
 

The children’s flu programme is          

extremely important since it not only protects the 

child itself but also protects vulnerable other 

family members and the wider community.  We 

have recently visited your child’s school and had a 

lower than average return of consent form rate.  

If your child has missed the opportunity to have 

their influenza nasal spray vaccination with the 

team while in school you still have an opportunity 

to book an appointment in clinic. 

The team can also support with information on any 

concerns that you may have around vaccine       

contents and different options available. 

Contact the Coventry Immunisation team on:     
024 76961422 
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Attendance Race 
 
Year 2 Mrs Ring’s class are holding 

onto the lead but close on their heels are 
Year 5 Miss Akthar and year 6 Mr Cald-
well. 
The race is still neck and neck and any 
class could swoop in and take the lead 
over the last week of term. 

If you require this  newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into school with your child. 


